Alert

January 31, 2025

US Supreme Court Considers Further Narrowing of Federal
Fraud Statutes

Stephen Miller, co-chair of Cozen O’Connor's White Collar Defense & Investigations group, and
Andrew Linz, an associate in the group, authored an article for the Legal Intelligencer discussing
the upcoming Supreme Court decision in Kousisis v. United States, where the high court seems
poised to further narrow the scope of federal criminal laws targeting corruption and fraud.

To read the complete article, click here.
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